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Thank you, Madame President. 

My delegation welcomes the delegation of Mauritania to the 37th Session of the UPR Working Group. We thank them for their national report and the presentation. 

We recognize the Mauritanian Government’s endeavours in the promotion and protection of Human Rights, together with the development of Legal and Institutional frameworks. 

We also acknowledge the efforts by Mauritania in implementing the recommendations of the second cycle. 

In a constructive spirit, Myanmar wishes to make the following recommendations: -
1. To continue the advancement of women empowerment in political and economic sectors;
2. To adopt the bill to combat violence against women and girls; and 
3. To continue its measures, which guarantee all children to complete and Quality Education. 
We wish Mauritania every success in its UPR review.
I thank you, Madame President.
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